
                 
Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur 

Department of Political Science 

Participatory Study Activity Report 

January 29 to 31, 2025 

A three-day workshop on "Cultural Diversity and Sensitivity" was organized by 

Rashtrasant Tukadoji Maharaj Nagpur University under the Prime Minister's Higher 

Education Campaign, supported by the Ministry of Education, Government of India, from 

January 29 to 31, 2025. 

A total of 25 students from the Department of Political Science actively participated in the 

workshop. They engaged in various activities such as poster presentations, elocution 

competitions, and regional food culture exhibitions. Additionally, they visited different 

departments within the Faculty of Humanities at Rashtrasant Tukadoji Maharaj Nagpur 

University. 

During the workshop, students had the opportunity to listen to distinguished speakers and gain 

insights into maintaining national unity and integrity despite cultural diversity. The event 

enriched their understanding of national integration and strengthened their commitment to 

upholding its values, leaving them highly inspired and motivated. 

 

 
 
 

 

 



All the students visited the Regional Food Festival at Home Science department 

RTMNU 

 
 

On January 30, 2025, while exploring the Nagpur University campus, all the students were 

accompanied by Dr. Vikas Jambhulkar (Head of the Political Science Department), Dr. 

Shailendra Lende (Head of the Marathi Department), and Dr. Omprakash Chimankar (Head 

of the Physics Department) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On January 31, 2025, the students visited the Home Science Department. The Political 

Science students interacted with Dr. Shubhada Jambhulkar, Professor at the Home 

Science Department. 
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